
We can’t believe that we are almost half way through the spring term! That means we are half way through 

the academic year too… Even though the weather has been far from spring like at times, the children have 

barely noticed because they’ve been so busy making great progress in all subjects. On Friday next week 

(15th), parents and carers are invited to visit each classroom and see some examples of the topic work that 

they have completed during this half  of term. The school gates will open early at 2:30pm and you will be 

able to visit your child’s class so that they can tell you about their topics and show you some of their work. 

 

Many thanks for the many of you who have supplied us with email addresses that you would like us to 

send the newsletter.  Remember that next Friday’s newsletter will be the last one printed on paper, but it 

will be available on the school website and emailed to you if you have supplied us with an email address.  It 

might be worth letting extended family know this too as there is no limit to how many we can send digi-

tally, so if grandparents, uncles and aunties want to be sent copies please do let us know. 

 

Mr. Gynn 

Internet Safety Day 

Tuesday was Internet Safety Day and 

all the children enjoyed learning the 

best ways to keep themselves safe 

online. We were really pleased with 

how much they were already aware of 

the benefits and dangers. This is be-

cause we have made sure our curricu-

lum constantly reminds children of the 

stay safe rules throughout the year. 



Fin Club 

{ǘǳŎƪ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜ ŀƊŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƘƛƭŘŎŀǊŜΚ 

Don’t forget Fin Club runs everyday after school from 3.15-5pm. 

£5 per child with any additional siblings costing £2.50. (Payments made via ParentPay) 

Includes a drink and a snack. Based in the learning hub.  

Please book at least a day in advance by notifying the school office.  

Spring Diary Dates 

Monday 11th February Y5 ICT workshop at Penrice 

Tuesday 12th February Football/Netball fixtures v Tywardreath AWAY 

Tuesday 12th February Reception & Y6 children height & weight checks 

Wednesday 13th February PTFA Glow Disco 5-7pm (School Hall) 

Friday 15th February Whole School Topic Finale 2:30pm—All parents and carers welcome 

Monday 18th—Friday 22nd Feb Half Term 

Thursday 28th February Year 1 & Year 5 swimming starts 

Tuesday 5th March St Piran’s Day & Shrove Tuesday! 

Friday 8th March World Book Day—celebrate your favourite books! 

Tuesday 12th March Rearranged fixtures v Pondhu (HOME) 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day—non uniform £1 charity donation 

Friday 15th March Y4 Drama workshop (at Mevagissey) 

Monday 18th March Y4 Drama workshop (at Penrice) 

Friday 22nd March PTFA KS2 cake sale after school (KS2 children to donate cakes please) 

Friday 29th March Truro College visit—Jellyfish 

Friday 5th April Last day of Spring Term—2pm finish 

²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ {Ŝŀ ¢ǳǊǘƭŜǎ ŎƭŀǎǎΤ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ 

ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ǿƛǘƘ фф҈Η  


